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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Year Two Christmas Performances 

Well done to all of the children for their amazing performance of ‘A Miracle in Town’. 
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Parent and Carer Feedback Survey 

Staff work incredibly hard to plan, prepare and deliver the Christmas performances and other events 

throughout the school year and we very much hope you enjoyed the performances this year. We would 

like to offer parents and carers the opportunity to provide any positive or constructive feedback.  

Please click on the following link: https://forms.gle/eQJM4NCXLsZ9rM958  

Year Two Singing at a Local Residential Home 

The children enjoyed singing Christmas songs for the residents and behaved beautifully. 

   

 

Nursery 

The children were very excited to receive a special visit from Father Christmas. 
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Topics 

The Spring term will commence on Monday 6th January 2025 and the topics are as follows: 

Reception and Year One – Africa 

Years Two – A Wonderful World 

Spring Term Weekly Forest School –  

Monday Elephants and Lions 

Wednesday Giraffes and Kingfishers 

Thursday Zebras and Swans 

Please can you ensure that your child has comfortable clothing and suitable footwear in school. Spare 

wellington boots are available if required. 

Reception, Spring Term Tennis Coaching with Gary Tovey  

Coaching will take place in school on Tuesday for the children in Reception 

PE Kits  

Please could you ensure that your child has their PE kit in school every day. 

Menu 

Please find the menu attached.  It will be the Week Two menu when the children return on Monday 6th 

January. 

We said goodbye to Mrs Pincombe and Miss Chugg this week and wish them both good luck for the 

future.  

The staff and children would like to thank you for your support during 2024 and wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 6th January First Day of Spring Term 

Monday 10th February Chinese New Year – Whole School 

Wednesday 12th February Year Two Cultural Champion 

 

 



   

 

  



 

 

 

 


